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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 
 

23 July 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to the TSSSA for organising a fantastic Party in the Playground. Despite the weather the party was 

an enormous success. The Ukelele Band set the party off well.  The pizza tent and the ice cream van were 

definite hits! Janine entertained the children and there was a movie too. Many thanks to all the volunteers 

who worked so hard to make it the lovely Trinity community event it was. 

Yesterday our Year 4 class led the Leaver’s Service.  Congratulations to the children who received Governor 

Awards. The Year 4 children shared their special memories from their time at the school, including the 

residential trip at High Ashurst. The children presented confidently and I am sure they are well prepared for 

the next stage of their education. 

On a personal note, many, many thanks for all your kind words and generous gifts. Your thoughtful gifts and 

words have been truly appreciated. 

I have very much enjoyed being part of this wonderful community. Your support and commitment to the 

school’s ethos and values make the school the caring community it is.  

My heartfelt thanks to governors, the Church, parents, staff and the children. 

The children have all received a small packet of seeds with the message, ’Continue to Grow from Mrs 

Lovegrove’. I hope that the school continues to grow and thrive.  

My love and very best wishes to you all, 

 

 

Important Dates: 

03 September 2025 In Service training day. School closed to pupils. 

04 September 2025 Pupil Term starts 

 


